

August 8, 2021

Wisconsin Honor Flight Hubs

Dear To Whom It May Concern:

We received a donation check of \$1,000.00 from Grand Lodge of Wisconsin in Green Bay, WI. They are asking me to distribute to four hubs and Badger Honor Flight. So enclosed is a check for \$200.00. If you have any questions, you can contact Jim from the Odd Fellows of Wisconsin at 608-341-8937 or 608-987-2992.

They have indicated that they hope to have this as an annual event.

If you have any questions of me, please let me know. I can be reached at 608-767-3455 or at treasurer@badgerhonorflight.org.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Vern Wendt, Treasurer